
• 
c3.**tfick 

NPSEN-PL-BP 	 27 January 1977 

MEMO FOR: RECORD 

SUBJECT: Skagit River, Washington - Levee and Channel Improvements 

1. On 20 January 1977, Mr. Bud Norris, a newly elected Skagit County 
Commissioner (phone: 206-336-3287), called me concerning the Skagit River 
Levee and Channel Improvements project. 

2. Commissioner Norris noted that flood control for the Skagit River is 
one of his primary interests, and I briefly reviewed with him the history 
of subject study and its current status. 

3. The next time I am in Mt. Vernon, Commissioner Norris offered to 
show me several areas on Fir Island for Which he has some ideas regarding 
flood protection. He would alsp like to discuss his thoughts for setting 
up a meeting (sometime this spring) with groups affected by the proposed 
levee and channel improvements. I advised Commissioner Norris that by mid-
March I hope to complete initial paperwork (plan of study) upon which the up-
coming study effort will be based. With the concurrence of Commissioner 
Norris, we agreed to get together some time in latter March. Details will 
be arranged later. 

R. DANIEL 
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